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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As you will be aware we are responding to the current challenges presented by COVID-19 and 
as is the case at the moment, it may be necessary for our pupils to access their learning from 
home whilst isolated.  This will include a range of tasks being set through email.  This may 
include on-line resources such as: 
 

 SAM Learning 

 Maths Watch 

 OAK Academy 
 
Where possible our intention is to deliver on-line zoom lessons.  When these take place they 
will follow your child’s timetable and invites will be sent via email from the class teacher. 
 
If you should have any difficulty accessing on-line resources and require work to be set, please 
contact the school directly. 
 
A polite reminder, it is a legal requirement when self isolating that your child is to remain at 
home for the full duration as notified in the recent letter sent home. 
 
If you child develops symptoms during this time and requires a test please notify us.  If the 
outcome of the test is negative your child is legally required to still isolate for the duration. 
 
We would like to thank all parents and pupils for your support and understanding.  We will 
continue to do all we can to maintain the quality of provision throughout this difficult time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
K Rowlands 
Headteacher 
  

 


